
August 19, 1969 

Mr . Ol lie L. Smith 
P.O. Box 321 
Nashville, Tennessee 37202 

Dear Mr . Smith: 

I regret t he delay in answering your telephone call of August 5. 
We have had many delays , incl uding a brief flurry from a meteor . 

On the basis of your estimate that you have something like 
10, 000 grams, or 22 pounds, of speci ens from the Murray fall , 
and assuming that these s pecimens are well preserved, unwee.thered 
specimens, I can offer $95 .00 per pound for them. 

If this offer is of interest to you, I will be glad to hear 
further . I believe that you mentioned coming to Denver next 
month . If you have not yet disposed of the collection, I 
would like to see what I run bidding on. 

Si ncerely, 

Glenn I Huss 

G!H amah 


